
Parents of children who will be eligible for kindergarten next September
(children who will be five years old by September 1, 2023) are cordially
invited to attend the annual “Kindergarten Round-up Meeting” at all of our
elementary buildings. Please choose the date and location that works best for
you!

Bedford Elementary- 4650 Bedford, Dearborn Heights, MI 48125

Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 6pm in the Library

Polk Elementary- 4651 Polk, Dearborn Heights, MI 48125
Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 6pm in the Library

Pardee Elementary- 4650 Pardee, Dearborn Heights, MI 48125
Wednesday, April 12, 2023 at 6pm in the Library

We are very proud of the excellent Kindergarten program that we offer in District
7. Our well-rounded program will prepare your child with the foundation on which
to build a solid education.

We look forward to introducing you to our program. You will also have the
opportunity to meet your child’s teacher, principal and other school personnel.
This meeting is for parents and students. Our new students will be with our
kindergarten teachers. A detailed explanation of enrollment requirements will be
given at this meeting so that your child’s school year can begin smoothly.

D7 Resident Kindergarten Parents: Residents must visit our website at
www.district7.net to pre-enroll your child. All enrollment information is available
on our website

School of Choice Kindergarten Parents: School of Choice parents must visit
our website at www.district7.net to fill out a School of Choice application.
Applications will be accepted in the Spring, more information to follow at a later
date.

Please contact the D7 Board of Education if you have any questions,
313-203-1000
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